

Newsletter Autumn Term

Friday 13th December 2024



Dear all,

One week left of the Autumn Term! These weeks are certainly flying by. This week it has all been about the KS1 and Reception nativity. The children have loved rehearsing and today have performed to the whole school and this afternoon to an audience of parents and carers. We are all very proud of every single one of them for their effort and bravery to perform. Well done everyone on creating these special memories. On Tuesday, KS2 children enjoyed their visit to the Pantomime in Huddersfield. What a super time they had. So many smiles, laughter and joy at this time of year!

Have a lovely weekend and an enjoyable last week of term next week everyone.

Mr Blackburn.

Christmas Fayre:

Many thanks for all your kind donations made at the fayre last week. It was a great turnout across the two days in school and church. We are still counting the profits and have raised above £850. Thank you everyone and a special thank you to all the members of the PTA, and Mr Brooke from church who have worked so hard over the last few months to put the fayre together. We couldn't have done it without you so thank you!

Pick up times:

Please can we remind you that school finishes at 3.15pm. You should be ready to collect your child at this time unless they are going to Rainbow Club, which is charged. Similarly, can we stress that after school club finishes at 4.15pm. All children should be collected by 4.15pm.



Carol Concert:

On **Wednesday 18th December**, we will be holding our 2nd annual carol concert at St John's Church, with the help of the student band from Mirfield Free Grammar at 10am. All welcome to come along and join us. Please note that all children must wear full school uniform on this day.

Dates for your diaries:

School Closes – Friday 20th December

School Reopens – Monday 6th January

School Closes – Friday 14th February

School Reopens – Monday 24th February

School Closes – Thursday 3rd April

School Reopens – Tuesday 22nd April

School Closes – Friday 23rd May

School Reopens – Monday 2nd June

School Closes – Friday 18th July



Choir:

Good luck to our choir who are performing at Dewsbury Minster on Saturday 14th December at 1.00pm. Parents and carers are welcome to join in with the concert.

Parties:

Just a quick reminder of our Christmas parties:

Monday 16th December – Year 3 & 4

Tuesday 17th December – Reception, Year 1 & 2

Thursday 19th December – Year 5

On your child's party day, your child can come to school wearing their own clothes.



School Christmas Dinner:

This year's school Christmas Dinner will be served by the Kirklees Catering Team on Wednesday 18th December 2024. You will be able to choose an meal option with your child using ParentPay.

Carols by Candlelight

On Tuesday 24th December, St John's Church will be holding "Carols by Candlelight" event. Please do feel free to join as everyone is welcomed.

Asda – Cash pot for School

Thank you for all your support whilst you have been shopping at Asda. With your support, together we have raised £370.61 for our school. This scheme is now closed. We will receive that money during the spring term.

Weekly Attendance



91%
93%
<mark>96%</mark>
95%
96%
93%
96%
94%